
My submission relates to 28 Fisher Road development. I am a little late but hopefully my 
submission may still be considered. I am Dr Allan Forrest. I am a specialist Ear Nose and 
Throat Surgeon and my Practice is only 3 metres away from the boundary between 22-26 
Fisher Road and 28 Fisher Rd. I am at the back of the Seascape building. I am greatly 
concerned about the disturbance to my practice by demolition and construction noise. This 
would be especially severe if rock drilling or cutting is used during the excavation for the 
underground carpark. I fear there will be excessive dust in this excavation as well. My practice 
depends on a quiet environment, not only for patient comfort but for hearing tests as well. I 
would respectfully request that the developer make himself/herself known to me and negotiate 
times when maximum noise would occur. It may be possible for me to alter appointment times 
accordingly. There should be periods allowed during the week when noisy demolition or 
construction is not allowed.
Yours Sincerely 
Dr Allan Forrest
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